
Cork Zone 
Irish Indoor Bowling Association 

12th March 2024 

Dear Secretary 

You may remember at our AGM last year, under any other business, a discussion took place between 

club representatives to decide if; the Cork Zone should remain associated to the Irish Indoor Bowling 

Association.  

It was agreed on the night that each delegate would return to their club, open a discussion at club 

level and return to a meeting at a later stage and vote accordingly. 

It is my understanding that clubs have been discussing this now for quite a while, following a meeting 

of the Cork Zone recently it was decided unanimously to call a Special General Meeting, putting the 

question to each club, and offering a vote.  

Please find attached a notice for a Special General Meeting, in The Sacred Heart Bowls Club on 

Monday 8th April at 8pm 

We ask you again to discuss this matter at club level and ensure your delegates are able to vote on 

behalf of your club on the night. 

Yours sincerely 

Noeleen Tanner 

Hon Secretary – Cork Zone IIBA 
********************************* 

Cherrylane, 
Carrigeen  
Conna, 
Co Cork          12th March 2024 
 
Dear Secretary. 
 
Please accept this as notice to A Special General Meeting on Monday 8th April 2024 in The Sacred 
Heart Bowls Club at 8pm 
 
Matter in hand: 
 

Should The Cork Zone remain associated to the Irish Indoor Bowling Association 
 

• Should the meeting decide the Cork Zone will remain associated to the IIBA, the meeting 
will end. 
 

• Should the meeting decide the Cork Zone shall withdraw its association to the Irish Indoor 
Bowling Association a discussion will take place in principal regarding the establishment of 
a new association. 
 

Yours sincerely 
Noeleen Tanner – Hon Secretary IIBA Cork Zone  

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


